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June 27, 2022 

 
Mr. Cory Chalmers 
Senior Environmental Coordinator 
Equitrans Midstream Corporation 
2200 Energy Drive 
Canonsburg, PA 15317 
 
Transmitted electronically: CChalmers@equitransmidstream.com 
 
Re: Mountain Valley Pipeline, LLC (MVP) 

Combined Stormwater Management (SWM) and Erosion & Sediment Control (ESC) 
Plan Modification (3) Approvals 

 
Dear Mr. Chalmers: 
 
The Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) hereby approves the following modification to 
the Combined Stormwater Management (SWM) and Erosion & Sediment Control (ESC) Plan: 

 MVP-ATWS-1627 Sheet 14.12 ES, Sign/Seal Date 5/28/2021. 
 MVP-ES8.5 Sheet ES 8.5, Sign/Seal Date 12/22/21. 
 I-2 (MVP-ATWS-1497 and MVP-ATWS-1498), Sign/Seal Date 1/11/22 & 1/26/22.                                                                                                                             

No additional modifications, updates or additions may be made to the approved Plans 
without obtaining prior approval from DEQ. Additionally, approval of these modifications 
does not relieve the owner and/or operator of complying with all other federal, state, or local 
laws and regulations. Please ensure that copies of this approval letter, the approved plan 
modification, and the corresponding MVP Program Administrator approval letter are made 
available to the public, inspection staff and field staff in accordance with the DEQ-approved 
MVP Annual Standards and Specifications. 
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As provided by Rule 2A:2 of the Supreme Court of Virginia, you have thirty (30) days from the 
date you received this decision within which to appeal this decision by filing a notice of appeal in 
accordance with the Rules of the Supreme Court of Virginia with the Director, Virginia 
Department of Environmental Quality. 
 
It is the responsibility of the owner and/or operator to ensure that the project is constructed in 
accordance with the approved Plans and accompanying specifications. Upon completion of the 
project, the owner and/or operator will be required to submit construction record drawings for all 
permanent stormwater management facilities (i.e., post-development best management practices) 
constructed in accordance with the approved Plans. 
 
Please contact Mr. Larry Gavan at (804) 965-3320 or Larry.Gavan@deq.virginia.gov if you have 
any questions about this letter. 
 
 
       Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Andrew J. Hammond II 
Director of Water Permits 

 
 
Cc: John McCutcheon, DEQ-CO 

Larry Gavan, DEQ-CO  
Jay Lemmerman, WSSI 
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